Notes of Special  PPG meeting 5.30pm Tuesday 15th January 2013
Present:  Deborah, Pam, Susan, Sara, Margaret C, Wendy, Margaret E, Barry, John,  Phil and June.
Apologies : Dr Linn, Liza.

Minutes of Meeting on  23rd October and 14th November 2012 agreed and signed

Matters arising –  
The Winter Newsletter was a great success. Margaret E was thanked for delivery to Homes, Churches, Library, and Pharmacies.


It was agreed to publish one 4 times a year. Next issue March. Doctors will be included again with identification of those on Part Time. Different groups of staff will be highlighted each quarter.


PCT survey – not as good as expected or hoped for but our patient population being mainly older means there is tremendous pressure on the appointments system.

Survey 2012 – A discussion took place on which form of survey to use. It was agreed to use the same format as 2011 but the question regarding the appointment system will be re-drafted.

A rota was drawn up as follows:-



Photocopying - Wednesday 16th Jan PM – Phil 



Survey – Monday 21st Jan     AM  -  John



                                                PM  -  Susan & Sara



                Tuesday 22nd Jan    AM  -  Margaret E & June



                Thursday 24th Jan   AM  -  Margaret C & Wendy


Forms available at reception. Uncompleted returned to envelope Completed in box. Josh to be asked to analyse.

NHS Choices – Reviews good and bad. We need to encourage positive reports

Treasurers Report  –  

The balance in bank is £1126..62  Grand Draw raised £902.58 

Blood Pressure Machine needs servicing which will be done soon.
Surgery News –  
Staffing – Practice Manager Terry is retiring. Alison Cowdrey is taking over. She will work Mon, Tues & Wed 9 – 5pm for 1st year then increase to full time.
New diabetic nurse Catriona Dawkes is in place. 

Pam is covering until Respitory Nurse is appointed. 

Premises Extension Update. – 
Barry reported that footings are in. Bricklaying will commence as soon as frosts stop. Fire exit needs to be reopened. Invoice needed for PCT by end of January.

Fund Raising / Grants –


– Raffle – went well, it was good to have Daniel do the draw. Good publicity.

– May Day Walk – Agreed 3 miles will be the target. Paul Goddard on board. 

Publicity being prepared.  


– June to explore possible Grants.
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Publicity –

John is taking photographs of building work. A 3 panel Display will be done by John, it will include a report of what the PPG does. 

The Broadcast will be invited to produce a report when the bricklaying starts.

AOB
–

Various PPG members reported on receiving complaints  by patients about the referral system and hospital replies.
Positive comments had been received about receptionists and the caring attitude of one of the Doctors. 

It was reported that Travis Perkins have a special offer on SALT in stock  

A question was asked about the future in relation to CCG’s and SEPT. It was felt that time will tell.

It was agreed to discuss the possibility of a ‘slimming club’ when we next meet.

Date of next meeting – 

Tuesday 19th February 2013 at 5.00pm 

Signed                                                         Date                                         
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